
22 August 2020 

ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING  
AFC EXAMINATION – AUTUMN 2020 
 

 

We would like to inform you that during the first session of Business 

Communication exam held on 20 August 2020, due to technical issues, 101 examinees 

were not able to log-in to the examination software and 164 examinees who were able 

to log-in, completed their examination without any surveillance.  

  

In order to provide opportunity to those who could not log in and failed to appear in 

the examination and considering the integrity of the examination system, the Institute 

has decided that first session of Business Communication examination held on 20 

August 2020 is hereby declared cancelled.  

 

This exam is now scheduled to be held on 26 August 2020. All these 265 students 

registered to take the exam in the first session on 20 August 2020 shall appear 

in the exam scheduled to be held on 26 August 2020. 

 

The admit cards issued earlier will remain valid for the new session. An email in this 

regard will also be sent to all examinees of the first session. 
 


